
  
Linby cum Papplewick CE Primary School 

 

School Admissions 2022/2023 
 

 

If your child was born between 1/9/2017 - 31/8/2018 they will be due to start 
school during the school year 2022/2023.  If you wish to apply for a place at this 

school, we must receive your  application by  15
th
 January 2022. 

 

You are most welcome to visit to find out about our school & admissions.   

Visits can be booked by ringing or emailing the school office 0115 9634282 

office@linby.notts.sch.uk . 

      Monday  13th Dec    9.10am - 10.10am 

      Friday               7th Jan    9.15am - 10.15am       

Love Life 

Love Learning 

Grow in Faith 


